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Recently Deceased  

 

Syl O’Brien  

Paudie Brosnan 

Sheila Brennan  

Tim Horan  

 

Anniversaries 

John & Mary Maher 

John Smullen  

Mary & Joesph Fitzpatrick  

Thomas  & Theresa Mahon 

Sinead Gallagher 

Sarah O’Donnell 

Mary Flannery  

 

May they Rest In Peace  
 

Financial News-  
Share €970 
House to House €3060  

PARISH OFFICE –
HOLIDAYS 

 
The Parish Office will be closed 
for Holidays from 12.30pm on  

Tuesday 21st July until 
Friday 31st

 July. Mass cards 

may be obtained from the 
Sacristy during Mass times. 
Requests for copies of 
certificates may be emailed to 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net  
Anniversary Masses and 
Baptisms must be booked with 
one of the priests during Mass 
times. 

 Reflection  
16

th
 Sunday 

ordinary time – 

Year 2B 19
th

 

July, 2009-07-16  

 

Today’s gospel is an account of the 

ministry of Jesus and contains several 

messages that are important and 

helpful to us. 

Jesus realised how important it is to 

take time to rest from his work and to 

be on his own to reflect on what he 

was doing and what he was teaching. 

Even though Jesus was going to a 

quiet place to rest when he saw the 

crowd that had gathered before him 

he took pity on them because they 

were like sheep without a shepherd 

and he set himself to answer their 

needs. Jesus was aware of what the 

people were asking for because he 

had listened to them. 

Are there times in our lives when we 

find it hard to rest for a while 

because there is so much to do? Are 

we aware of the needs of people or do 

we just give them what we think they 

need? 

Lord we ask you to help us to be good 

shepherds to your flock and to realise 

how important it is for us to take time 

to be alone with you because we need 

your help in all we do and say and 

you have promised us that you will be 

there for us at all times. Help us to be 

aware of the needs of your flock and 

with your help bring them your 

compassion and love. 

 
National Concert Hall 

John Field Room  
August 10th  

The Rosary for Piano  
By Philip Carty 

 
The Rosary for piano is a new 
classic piano work composed and 
performed by the distinguished 
Irish pianist and composer, Philip 
Carty.  The composition in twenty 
movements presents a musical 
journey into the twenty mysteries 
of the Rosary prayer.  
This is the world premiere of a 
unique and intimate piano 
composition.  The recital takes us 
through significant events in the 
life of Christ and Mary his 
mother.  These are presented to 
us in the Joyful, Sorrowful, 
Glorious and Mysteries of Light. 

Presented by Philip Carty 
organist in St Jude’s Church  

Tickets available from the 
National Concert Hall 

 

  
    
   

 

Templeogue  Cemetery Mass 

Many thanks to all who helped 

last Saturday at the local 

Cemetery Mass in Templeogue  

The amount collected was €340 

which will be split between  

Our Lady’s Hospice  Harolds 

Cross and Our Lady’s Hopital 

for Sick Children in Crumlin  

 
The local conference of the St 
Vincent de Paul Society wish 
to acknowledge with thanks 

the sum of €1950 
Taken up at last weekend’s 
outdoor collection. The next  

Collection will take place  
On Sunday 13th September  

 

Lake Como 
Trip 

All travelling 
with the parish 
to Lake Como 
on Wednesday 
next 22nd July 
are reminded that the Bus 

will leave from outside  
Bishop Galvin School at 

12.30pm  


